
PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Utah Department of Transportation will be replacing the existing box culvert for Summit 

Creek that crosses beneath US-91 (Smithfield Main Street) near 100 North.

Replacement of the culvert is scheduled to begin mid- to late-January with an anticipated 

completion date toward the end of April (depending on weather, equipment or other delays).

Expect minor delays, lane closures, and changes in traffic patterns through the work area. Crews 

will maintain the safe walking route for Summit Elementary School during the project.

WEBSITE  udotinput.utah.gov/smithfieldculvert    HOTLINE  888-752-8789 
EMAIL  smithfieldculvert@utah.gov

STAY INFORMED

This project has a dedicated public information team to work with area residents and stakeholders. 
Please feel free to contact us about this project. We are here to help!
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